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MEMORANDUM FOR: George Pangburn
Operations Branch
Division of Industrial '

and Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

FROM: J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: PUBLIC COI94ENT FOR CONSIDERATION IN THE PUBLIC MEETING
ON THE BELOW REGULATORY CONCERN (BRC)

Enclosed for your consideration is a memorandum to file documenting a

recent telephone conversation between D. M. Collins of my staff and

Mr. Owen Hoffman of Oak Ridge National Laboratories regarding BRC.,

Mr. Hoffman requested that his coments be answered in the Atlanta BRC

Meeting.

J. Philip Stohr

Enclosure:
Menorandum to Files

dated August 20, 1990
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